10th. February 1948,

Dear Suggles Cates,

Thanks for your letter., I have not resd Little's
paper, tut I was ewsre that Trevor, writing on race mixture in, I
think, the Bugsnice Aeview, hed olaimad that no inoreased varishility
vaa observable in the later gensrations of hytrids, I should be
inplined to suppose that thie view is possidle only roason of
misstatements and other causes leading tothe sonfusicn of the
generations snd to numbers of genuinely homogeneous groups bBeing



insufficient to deteot real differences in variability, for rather
large numbers are needed for thise, even 1f the trus varisnmoes are
fairly largely different,

1 mn not mch inglined to give the work neefed for exmmining
exaotly what the mithor haas done, since {t {s almost inconeeivahle
that his materiel ahould be mufficlently good te snswer any such
question.

Yours sinceraly,



